Cato Community Newsletter May 2023

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



It appears that all of those April showers have brought us some May flowers. I am hoping that the showers also washed away the pollen so that many of you will begin to feel better.

May is a month filled with silly holidays and opportunities of recognition. We are celebrating "Two Different Colored Shoes Day" as the silly holiday. Make sure you read below on how to get a prize from coming in the office on May 3rd with two different colored shoes.

We want to recognize some special people. Many thanks to the service personnel who made the ultimate sacrifice as well as our police officers that keep us safe. See below for how we will honor the officers of the Belmont Police Department. Just as important is our mothers. We would not be here without them. Let your mother know you appreciate her sacrifices and love. I have heard that only a mother can sacrifice and smile both at the same time.

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)



Two Different Colored Shoes Day! May 3, 2023

Come in the office on May 3rd while wearing two different color shoes and you will be given a prize!

Want some gravel? We have someone offering to deliver a 1/2 load of gravel and spread it at your home for \$180.00. If you are interested, please contact the office prior to May 31st.

Resident Spotlight: Mike "Tiny" Feimster

It is our pleasure to introduce "Tiny" to you. He is a long-time resident of Belmont as well as living in the community on multiple occasions. He graduated from South Point High School and recently returned with his wife, Chris, from residing at the beach. Tiny has been involved with interviewing musical artists on the radio for over 16 years. He is on www.jukinoldies.com or you can listen to him live on Tuesdays from 7:00 am to 10:00 am on WSGE 91.7. He makes for a good spotlight this month since May 3rd is Public Radio Day.

We will be showing our appreciation to the Belmont Police Department in recognition of National Police Week (3rd week of May) and Peace Officer Memorial Day (May 2nd).

Please come into the office to sign a card that will be given when we honor them with a luncheon.









Trash Pickup Every Thursday

Next bulk pick up - JULY Schedule yard waste pickup with the City of Belmont 704-825-0507

Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911